
 

COVID-19 Arrangements (Feb21) 
 

Please do not come to either of the food banks if you or any member of your 

family displays any symptoms of COVID-19.  Alternative arrangements can be 

made for a nominated person to collect on your behalf.  Anyone who appears 

to show symptoms will be asked to return home. 

If you visit us please be prepared to practise social-distancing by maintaining 

separation of at least two metres in addition to wearing a face mask at all 

times and following any additional instructions of the Coordinator on duty. This 

will involve allocation to waiting areas which have been identified for you and 

waiting to be called forward to collect your food. 

With our restricted operations you will need to complete our shopping list to 

provide to the Coordinator on duty and you may need to wait a short while as 

your bags of supplies are prepared.  

For all visitors we ask that you are patient and comply with the rules and 

respect the guidance of our volunteers whose health and safety, as well as 

your own, is our prime concern. 

You can also seek help by phoning 07581 283092. 


